## TENNESSEE BOARD OF MEDICAL EXAMINERS

\_\_\_\_\_

## **DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE**

The Development Committee was created to have further discussion and to make recommendations concerning topics in the form of a motion to the full Board. The Development Committee does not make board decisions; however, the committee does discuss in an open meeting and on record, certain topics that require more deliberation in order to filter down important aspects related to Board function.

Development Committee members will serve for two (2) years and their terms will run congruent with the President of the Board of Medical Examiner's two (2) year term. The President will appoint Development Committee members and will request the Board's ratification of his or her appointments.

Adopted by the Board of Medical Examiners on this the 12th day of January 2021.

Melanie Blake, M.D., President Tennessee Board of Medical Examiners